
30 minute lessons - $30/lesson
1 hour lessons - $60/lesson

As the school year comes to a close, we wanted to let you all know about our Summer Music Lesson
program at Bishop Grimes! Summer Lessons are a good way for you to keep your chops up in the
off season, or even get a head start learning a new instrument. We can cater these lessons to
anything musically you would like to work on that we otherwise wouldn’t be able to during the
school year. 

Schedule:
We will be offering lessons at school (in the PAC) on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays
for the following 6 weeks from 9am-12pm and 1pm-3pm starting July 3rd to mid August.

*Please Note: If these dates/times do not work for you, please reach out to us. We may be able to
accommodate other lesson times on a case-by-case basis.

Cost:

Payment can be by cash, check, or Venmo (on request only)

How to sign up:
To sign up for Summer Lessons, please go to one of the Google Calendar Appointment Links
included below, and click on the available 30-minute time-slot that you wish to book, with either Mr.
K (instrumental) or Ms. Carter (voice). You do not have to fill out the entire information box, but
please include the student’s name and instrument at the very least. If you would like to book an
hour-long lesson, please sign up for two back-to-back appointment slots.

To keep it fair and accessible, we ask that you please do not sign up for more than 1 hour per week
so that many families may take advantage of summer lessons. We also ask that you book lessons at
least 48 hours in advance. If we see we do not have lessons scheduled at a given time, we may make
other plans and be unavailable. If you need to cancel a lesson for any reason, please email us, as
well as cancel it on the Google Calendar, so that the slot may be re-listed as available for others.

When coming to lessons at school, please park in the small lot in front of the PAC (leftmost building
when facing the school from Kirkville Rd.), and plan to enter the PAC via the double doors leading
into the practice room lobby. There will be other camps, and cleaning going on in the main part of
the school building this summer, so we would like to limit traffic in the main hallways.

We hope many of you will take advantage of this opportunity to work with us a little early and get
ahead on some playing time before the start of the school year!
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